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How will you remember your community’s diverse
heritage?
06/07/2017

Decorative Mehndi is being researched as part of Community of Solid Ground's new project the Big Fat
Asian Wedding Community on Solid Ground
Next week the North West HLF Team hold the final funding event of its Black and Minority Ethnic (BAME)
heritage campaign. Come and join us in Rochdale to find out more.

On 10 July we will be partnering with CVS Rochdale to hold our sixth and final event aimed at not-for-profit
organisations across the region who want to celebrate and explore Black and Minority Ethnic (BAME),
refugee or migrant heritage.



Do you have a story to share or pass on? Is there heritage you feel others would benefit from learning about?
Perhaps you are wondering how to build a strong project or need guidance on what HLF programme might
be best for you? The team will be on hand to give lots of advice and insight into projects to inspire you.

Upcoming funding events

10 July 2017,  joint funding event with BIG Lottery: CVS Rochdale, Belfield Road, Rochdale OL16
2UP.   Booking essential, briefing on funding 10am - 12pm, with one-to-one sessions from 12.30pm
with HLF or BIG Lottery.  Book your place by emailing c.martyn@cvsr.org.uk or telephone
01706 631291

Blog campaign

Over the past year our BAME heritage campaign has also featured a series of blogs by individuals reflecting
on their experience of applying to HLF and sharing stories of the heritage they explored. These have proven
invaluable for potential applicants eager to find out more from those who have secured funding and run
successful projects.

Our final blog in the series is written by Nusrat Ahmed, Project Coordinator at Community on Solid Ground,
who explores the highs and lows of running her intergenerational project, Traditional Best Times of South
Asian Women. Since that project started, she has also been awarded funding for another, the Big Fat Asian
Wedding project, which aims to explore the rich heritage of South Asian wedding traditions and is due to
start next month. Keep an eye on our website over the coming week to find out more.

Support for applicants

HLF recently awarded initial support to Coming in from the Cold: Raising the profile of BME communities.
The project aims to expand support to BAME-led projects and increase diversity in the Greater Manchester
archives. For further details please contact Jacqueline Ould, Co-Director of Ahmed Iqbal Ullah Race
Relations Resource Centre on 0161 275 2910 / Jacqueline.ould@manchester.ac.uk
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How can young people help older generations reveal the stories of our past? 

 

Exploring Manchester’s links to the West African textiles industry

 

Remembering the stories of the Windrush generation

 

“Johnny Just Come”: telling the stories of Nigerian immigrants
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